
 

 

DEP, 

 

I am writing to share my support of the adoption of the Advanced Clean Trucks (ACT) rule in Maine.  

 

This crucial initiative presents an opportunity to reduce harmful emissions from medium- and heavy-

duty trucks, benefiting public health and Maine's climate and environment. By prioritizing the sale of 

zero-emission trucks and encouraging cleaner technologies, ACT aligns with Maine's commitment to 

combat climate change and achieve our Climate Action Plan goals.  

 

Embracing ACT will position Maine as a leader in sustainable transportation, driving economic growth 

and attracting investments in cleaner technologies. I urge the Maine Department of Environmental 

Protection to adopt the ACT rule, ensuring a cleaner, greener, and healthier future for our state and its 

residents. 

 

Sincerely, 


